
	
Notice to The Public	

 

The paragraph below will be inserted into all significant publications that are distributed to the 

public, such as future versions and updates of the long-range transportation plan. The text will be 

placed permanently on the agency’s website (www.incog.org) and in public areas of the agency’s 

office, including the reception desk and meeting rooms. The version below is the preferred text, 

but where space is limited or in publications where cost is an issue, the abbreviated version can 

be used in its place. 

 

The Indian Nations Council of Governments (INCOG) hereby gives public notice that it is the 

policy of the agency to assure full compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the 

Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987, Executive Order 12898 on Environmental Justice, and 

related statutes and regulations in all programs and activities. Title VI requires that no person in 

the United States of America shall, on the grounds of race, color, or national origin, be excluded 

from the participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination 

under any program or activity for which INCOG receives Federal financial assistance. Any 

person who believes they have been aggrieved by an unlawful discriminatory practice under 

Title VI has a right to file a formal complaint with INCOG. Any such complaint must be in 

writing and filed with INCOG’s Title VI Coordinator/Public Outreach Planner within one 

hundred and eighty (180) days following the date of the alleged discriminatory occurrence. For 

more information, or to obtain a Title VI Discriminatory Complaint Form, please see our website 

at www.incog.org or visit our administrative office at: 2 West 2nd Street, Suite 800, Tulsa OK, 

74103.  

 

 

  



A complainant may file a complaint directly with the Federal Transit Administration by filing a 

complaint with the Office of Civil Rights, Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator, East 

Building, 5th Floor-TCR, 1200 New Jersey Ave., SE, Washington, DC 20590 

If information is needed in another language, email transportation@incog.org or call 918-584-

7526. A shortened version of the above paragraph, such as the example below, may be used in 

publications where space or cost is an issue: 

 

INCOG programs do not discriminate against anyone based on race, color or national origin, 

according to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. For more information, or to obtain a Title 

VI Complaint Form, call 918-584-7526 or log on to: 

http://www.incog.org/Transportation/transportation_nondiscrimination.html  

 


